Special Announcement
Office arrangements during WTO 6th Ministerial Conference
13 - 18 December 2005

Due to uncertain situations anticipated during the period of the WTO 6th Ministerial Conference to be held at the HKCEC from 13 to 18 December 2005, the Institute’s Office at Room 1808, Harbour Centre will be closed on 13, 14 December 2005.

Meanwhile, depending on safety conditions, the Office may be closed at short notice.  Any person wishing to visit the office during the week of 12 December 2005 should call us on 2356 8680 to avoid any inconvenience. 
